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T-SHIRTS NOT IN THE SOUVENIR SHOP!

“The District of Columbia. DC. Wash-
ington. Cap City. The 202. Whatever you 
call it, DC natives and visitors alike will 
love this cool city pride shirt featuring 
a mash-up of the DC flag and map.”   
These stylish t-shirts feature a unisex fit 
and run right to size. Printed on soft, 
lightweight, ringspun cotton using 
eco-friendly water-based inks. All their 
items are designed and hand-printed to 
order in their studio. Truly a unique find!  

www.boredwalkshirts.com.

KEEP YOUR SKIN HYDRATED  
AS YOU TRAVEL!

Ultra Anti-Aging Cream is the ideal 
solution.  Natural and organic ingredi-
ents with Vitamin E and Shea Butter that 
rebuilds collagen and penetrates deeper 
into the skin for useful results.  Traveling 
makes your skin dry out, Dermatologist 
Choice keeps it bright and alive.

www.dermchoice.com

READY, SET SMILE BIG!

This on-the-go teeth whitening pen 
allows travelers to easily whiten their 
teeth or maintain their teeth whitening 
regimen without having to bring along a 
teeth whitening kit.  The on-the-go teeth 
whitening pen, built for busy people, 
is the fastest way to whiten your teeth 
whether you’re at the gym, in the office, 
on a date or anywhere else! This com-
pact pen fits virtually anywhere and al-
lows you to whiten without the longtime 
commitment of a whitening system.

www.auraglow.com

GIFT GUIDE

Gift  and 
Gadgets We Love!

TEA BOX OR JEWELRY BOX – YOU DECIDE!

These exquisite boxes will lighten up 
any “break or dining room.”  These box-
es are finely crafted out of hardwood 
timber sourced from ethically grown 
and harvested from around the globe. 
Combines with stainless steel the two 
materials complement each other fault-
lessly to give a beautiful and sophisti-
cated look.  Extra-large compartments 
with removable stainless-steel dividers.  
Available in Rose Gold or Silver.  

$129 | www.mijenko.melbourne 

SOLO NEW YORK PEAK BACKPACK 

A simple, stylish bag with all the right 
features for everyday use. Whether 
she’s headed to the gym, coffee shop, 
or class The Peak Backpack’s casual, 
retro-sport look is an easy accessory for 
any outfit.  

$43.99 | www.solo-ny.com  




